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Dear Sirs/ Madam, I would like you to consider the following points in relation to access
to Stonehenge. Firstly, Stonehenge is a sacred spiritual site, not a tourist attraction, so
respect must given to the difference. Access for all is of the utmost importance. Presently
the access road is appropriate, it may generate long cues but above ground the scenery is
lovely and a visit to the site is in many repsects a pilgramage and therefore, occasionally
having to wait to get there is an opportunity for spiritual reflection. The idea of a tunnel,
any tunnel is utterly unthinkable and frankly horrifying. For many people, a tunnel will act
as a barrier to access, which I view as a potential form of discrimation. The whole point of
Stonehedge is it being a natural church. There is nothing natural about having to enter a
long dark tunnel in order to get to the site and such an action would definately prevent me
and likely many others from accessing the site. It may well be convient for others, but a
desicion must take into account everyone's viewpoint. At a push, and only if deemed
absoultely necessary then a small relief road, above ground would be acceptable, perhaps
even a tram to ferry people to the site or a sky cable car. Finally, the land around
Stonehenge is a positive energy portal and any distubance to the surrounding grounds and
area, tunnelling through, could have negative energetic consquences. Better not to upset
the ancient, protective spirits, leave them be. Thank you for reading my points.





